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To: First Counsellor of the Embassy of the 
Republic of Poland in the Republic of 
Azerbaijan 

Mr. B. Musialowicz 

Dear Mr. Bartosz Musialowicz, 

I greet you on behalf of Food Safety Agency of the Republic of Azerbaijan and present my 
highest esteem and consideration to you. 

Your application about import quarantine permit for imported plant products has been 
reviewed by the Food Safety Agency of the Republic of Azerbaijan. 

Regarding the questions raised in your application, we would like to mention that, from May 
16, 2022 the issuance of import quarantine permit for imported plant based products with the 
exception of sowing materials has been cancelled. 

According to the legislation of the Republic of Azerbaijan imported food products (including 
plant origin products) should have only Food Safety Certificates issued by AFSA. 

Additionally, import of plant based products are regulated by the Law "On Phytosanitary 
Control" and the Resolution No.280 approved by the Cabinet of the Ministers of the Republic of 
Azerbaijan. In this regard you have submitted the old version of the above mentioned Resolution 
in your application. So that, AFSA is tie only authorized government organization that control over 
the imported plant products. 

I would like to avail myself of this opportunity to renew the assurances of my highest 
consideration and esteem to the Embassy of the Republic of Poland in the Republic of Azerbaijan. 

Sincerely, 

Head of the Control on 
Import-Export Department  /7/ Farid Aliyev 

ahan
Podświetlony
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